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UPCOMING EVENTS

Greetings Northwest Chapter Friends!

Be sure to join us for our August 11, 2021 Boat Cruise on
the Lake Minnetonka Paradise. Register here - early bird
ends August 4, 2021.

Don't forget to save the date for our September 21, 2021
11:30am Chapter Kick-Off Meeting with our Annual OSHA
Update! Additional information can be found here.

See you soon!
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SAFETY 2021
REGISTRATION
NOW OPEN

Registration is Now Open for ASSP's 60th Conference and Expo!

Join ASSP in Austin, TX and Online
September 13 - 15, 2021

Registration and Conference Information

MEMBER UPDATES

Northwest Chapter Receives Platinum Level for 2020-2021

A big thank you to our entire membership and Board members for the work conducted
throughout 2020 and 2021 to achieve Platinum Level status!
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